
2020-2021
The PSG met regularly through Zoom. 
We set up a PayPal account so that we could take online payments
Facebook and Instagram accounts were created
Smiles in May Fundraiser was a great success.  Almost £2050 was raised so a massive thank you to all
who contributed
Money was spent during the year on CORE NI sessions during lockdown, P7 leavers tops and lunch at
Ryandale, chip van to celebrate P4 Communion and Christmas parties.

2021-2022
Staff in the school highlighted the need for updated whiteboards in each class .The PSG agreed that we
would fundraise towards the cost of these whiteboards. 4 boards have already been installed with an
additional 3 being installed this year. Teachers and children have very positive feedback about the
features of the whiteboards.  This a mammoth task but we have no doubt that we can reach the target
through various fundraisers throughout the year.  
We will organise events such as Communion, Confirmation and P7 leavers, COVID permitting.

Donna McBride Art is kicking off the whiteboard fundraising with the chance to win a commissioned art
piece draw and framed print. Please share this draw on Facebook/ Instagram and let family and friends
know about the very special prizes. You can enter through GoFundMe on Donna's Facebook and
Instagram pages, PSG social media or form sent home with children.  Entries will close online and money
to be in school by Friday 22nd October. Winners will be announced at school assembly on Wednesday
25th October and Donna will share this on social media.  Many thanks for Donna for donating this and
good luck to everyone who enters. 

           

                   
                        

The opportunity to fundraise whist shopping online continues, especially in the lead up to Christmas. If
you haven’t already signed up, please do as it is a simple easy way to raise money. There is information
available on the school website (Parent Support Group tab) or PSG Facebook and Instagram pages. 
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For Halloween there will be a 'guess the number of sweets in the jar' competition with a
jar of sweets to be won in each class.  Each entry will be 50p and children can enter
as many times as they want.  Teachers have a sheet in the  classroom to record
guesses.  The guess closest to the amount will be announced at assembly on
Wednesday 25th October.



If you have an idea to raise money for the school please let us know. 
Maybe your business/ workplace could sponsor a whiteboard?
Do you belong to a running/ football/ cycling club who could fundraise?

Thanks for your continued support with your £1 donation for non-uniform day.
Donations will go towards the annual fundraising total.  Updates of Parent Support
Group activity will be posted on School Website, PSG Instagram and PSG
Facebook Pages

Please get in touch if you would like to join or become involved in the group and
fundraising activities.  AGM is planned for Tuesday 9th November.

You can contact the group through private message on Facebook or email
stjohnsmoypsg@outlook.com
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Updates will be posted on:

school website         https://www.stjohnspsmoy.com

Facebook                 St John's P.S. Moy Parent Support Group | Facebook

Instagram                St John's Primary, Moy PSG (@st_johns_primary_moy_psg) 


